Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO,

Friday 20t January
Dear Parents / Carers,

How have we been back 3 weeks already?! Times flies when you’re having fun and that the children are. They have
started their exciting DT projects this week and completed a fun Science investigation on Shadows.

Mock SATs

During the week beginning 30t January, the children will be sitting their second set of Mock SATs. Just like last time,
these are nothing for the children to worry about and we will be reminding them of this! Analysing these will help us
inform planning for the future and ensure any gaps or misconceptions are covered appropriately.

Cardboard
Thank you SO much for all the donations of cardboard for our DT project! We now have plenty of cardboard to go

around therefore we don’t need anymore. Again, thank you for your continued support in ensuring the children are
having the best opportunities to bring learning to life!

Bikeability

Last week, a Parent Mail was sent out about Bikeability training. Bikeability is cycle training that is delivered to a
national standard. Level 2 (which Year 6 children receive) teaches cycling on roads with moderate traffic. If you
would like to sign your child up, please see the Parent Mail for further details.

Fantastic Fred Workshop

On Tuesday, we have Fantastic Fred visiting us in the morning. This is a wellbeing workshop for the children which
will be a really beneficial exercise for them. If you would like to find out more about Fantastic Fred and what he will
be discussing with the children, please follow the link: https://vimeo.com/488186303/98096f5716.

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves:

Wrens

Jacob-For great explanations in Science about how shadows are cast.

Hermione-For working hard on mastering direct speech in English.

Kestrels

Nate-For being a proactive and conscientious learner in maths this week.

Jenna-For consistently producing well planned writing with detailed and accurate punctuation in her direct speech.
Jays

Millie-For fantastic work in English, using direct speech and setting description to write a fantastic narrative.

Kason-For great empathy demonstrated in his history lesson, considering what it must have been like for a child during
WW2.


https://vimeo.com/488186303/98096f5716
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We're so proud of your continued hard work!

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails
below:

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Have a fantastic weekend,
Best wishes,

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands
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